               NORTHERN IRELAND GAY RIGHTS ASSOCIATION

                                                 PO Box 44

                                                 BELFAST

                                                 BT1 1SH

                                              23 September 1998

Mr Paul Murphy MP

Minister of State

Northern Ireland Office

Castle Buildings

BELFAST

I write in relation to the views being sought by Government on the question of the constitution and membership of the Civic Forum which was proposed in the Good Friday Agreement.  It is expected that the people appointed to this body would be representative of the overall population of Northern Ireland and that the criteria for choice would include a need to ensure a voice was provided for marginalised minority groups.  When equality issues are discussed with reference to sexual orientation, as is the case within the Agreement's text, it would be only right and proper that at least one openly gay or lesbian person was present to speak with experience and authority on the question.

For this reason I ask if you could ensure due consideration is given to appointing someone who can be seen to come from the gay community and who would be able to articulate the needs of that section of society while also being capable of involvement in wider issues and being willing to shoulder appropriate responsibilities within the Civic Forum.    

Obviously this Association, amongst others, would be able to assist in the forwarding of names of suitable and eligible candidates for consideration by the relevant authorities when the time comes.

Yours sincerely

PA MagLochlainn  (President)
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